
  

 

Every child will be having their first consultation soon, if they have-

n't already, this will happen when it is their turn as the focus child. 

Please see Mrs Day if you are unable to access the app ’Evidence 

Me’ to see your child’s learning journey when it is their focus week. 

Parents will be able to arrange a meeting before or after school with 

Mrs Day when their child is a focus child for the week.  

.  

 Thursday 5th March—World Book Day 

 Friday 13th March —EY-KS1 School Disco  

 Friday 20th March —Celebrate World Poetry Day  

 Friday 3rd April—Golden Coin Mufti Day & Last Day 

of  Term 

There will be a ‘drop in session’ on alternate Wednesdays. It 

will commence the  week beginning 24th February from 

9:00 am until 9:15; this is a time for you to catch up with us, 

and discuss any concerns. Mrs Day is usually available dur-

ing drop off  time for a quick chat. Alternatively please con-

tact the office to book an appointment.   

Many thanks,  

Mrs Day and the Ducklings team. 
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   Ducklings 



OUR LEARNING  

Last half term has been a very busy term for our class.  
We have been planting many flowers, bulbs and vegetable seeds and also looking at the bugs and 
insects around our environment. The children have been looking for worms and how to carefully 
move them to a safe place.  
We have been reading Bob the Man in the Moon. The children have been pretending to walk on the 
moon very slowly and we also had rocket races. 
Finally we have also been celebrating Chinese New Year by dancing to traditional Chinese music 
and creating Chinese lanterns and Chinese dancing dragons.   

Many children have been highly involved in different 
Chinese New Year activities  

We have been using the rackets, beanbags and rub-
ber discs to improve our skills and we were also 

pretended we were pancake flipping.  

Some children have been helping to plant 
seeds ready to be planted outside in the 

warmer months.  

The children had lots of fun making patterns in the flour 
and also writing some letters from their names. 


